
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

April 21, 2015 No. 233 

NEWS LETTER 
 
 

 
 

GOLDEN WEEK HOLIDAYS  
 
    

         To whom it may concern;                                            
 
       Please be advised our office will be closed during following days.  

 
 
 From   April 29, 2015 Wednesday 

 To May  6, 2015 Wednesday 

             
(Except April 30 Thursday) 
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